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This year, ABB has set our 

most ambitious targets yet: 

20 percent energy reduction 

and 25 percent water use 

reduction by 2020.

ABB has earned a reputation as a leader on sustainability issues since we produced our first 
sustainability performance report in 1998. We’ve grown since then, especially in North America, 
and one challenge we’ve faced is implementing ABB’s sustainability standards within recently 
acquired organizations. In 2013, we achieved ISO 14001 certification for all major sites within the 
predecessor Baldor Electric company, and we are working now on ISO 18000 certification for all 
ABB facilities in the United States that have not yet achieved it. 

Beginning this year, ABB has set our most ambitious targets yet for energy efficiency — a 20 
percent energy use reduction by 2020 — and the first ever companywide target for water use, 
aiming for a 25 percent reduction in water-stressed areas. 

In North America, ABB’s substantial growth has prompted expansions at a number of locations 
and we’ve taken the opportunity to improve sustainability at these sites. One example is our 
150,000-square-foot New Berlin, Wisconsin, facility where we manufacture motors, drives, 
electric vehicle charging systems and energy storage systems. A 16,000-square-foot addition to 
the manufacturing floor is expected to receive Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design 
(LEED) Silver-level certification this spring while a new 90,000-square-foot building in nearby 
Wauwatosa will be completed in April, also with a LEED rating of Silver.

High-efficiency lighting, low-flow plumbing fixtures and a high-performance building shell are 
just a few of the new plant’s features, but the improvements even extend to the parking lot with 
preferred spaces for high-efficiency vehicles and charging facilities for electric cars. Still, much 
can be done with smaller, incremental improvements at existing sites.

For example, in 2013 our switchgear factory in Lake Mary, Florida, expanded its recycling 
program and not only reduced waste but also the costs associated with disposal. The results are 
compelling: a 50-ton reduction in the plant’s contribution to landfills and more than $17,000 in 
avoided cost. These figures don’t even include scrap metal recycling, which is handled separately.

ABB is keenly focused on growth, particularly in North America, and our approach to sustainability 
is an integral part of our growth strategy. For us, sustainable business is good business.
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